
The City of Williston is requesting bids to mow approximately 700 acres of grass and weed 

areas at the Williston Basin International Airport. This work will be on an as needed basis, 

but most areas will need to be mowed at least twice during the 2019 season. Most of the 

acres are fresh seeded grass that will need to be mowed as weed control and some areas 

have not been seeded after construction. Those chosen to complete this work must have an 

acre meter on their equipment as a way of keeping track of what they have mowed. If there 

are any areas where grass is good enough to hay, those doing the mowing are welcome to 

hay it as long as bales are removed before September 15, 2019. If hay is not being 

produced a rotary mower(s) must be used.  

 

The City of Williston or their representatives will let the successful bidder know when and 

what areas are ready for mowing during the season. The City of Williston is accepting a per 

acre bid price to complete this work in the 2019 growing season. A drawing of the likely 

areas needing mowing is located below for reference.  

 

Please submit bids on or before June 17th at 3:00 PM to: 

Anthony Dudas 

City of Williston 

402 Airport Rd.  

Williston, ND 58801 

airportadmin@ci.williston.nd.us 

 

- Mowing Area Map 

mailto:airportadmin@ci.williston.nd.us
http://cms3.revize.com/revize/williston/XWA%20Areas%20for%20Mowing.pdf

